PHIL SCHLESINGER NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER 2017

Message from President Elsa: Good luck to Bocce players and let’s all go bowling.
Birthdays this month: Bonnie (25th)

Our District meeting and the Gaslight Theatre events were attended by many and I believe enjoyed by all. Our International President Duane Capps and his wife Lisa were in attendance and as I was sitting next to him at the Gaslight I know he enjoyed himself, especially the Oleos.

Start saving as our next International Conference and District meeting will both be in Reno Nevada. July of next year.

 Our own Installation and Banquet has been booked at the Shriners for Monday September 25th at 6pm.

Prices will not be increased this year so they are $10 for members and $15 for guests.  I hope you have been talking to people about donations. Roadrunners are joining us again this year and our new District Governor Deborah Maddox will be in attendance.
Fudrukkers fund raiser was on Wednesday 30th August. I was disappointed that not many PS members were in attendance.  This is classified as a service project. We are supposed to do these during the course of our year. We have got out of the habit of doing things for other people.  We stopped cleaning the park and we do not clean the highway. That was because the road got too busy and was dangerous for us.  Please think of a service project we can do that would involve more than just a few people in the club.
Not because of any fault of our own, but our membership is gradually getting smaller.  Please think about inviting friends to come to a meeting and hopefully eventually to join our club. Bonnie is going to drop out o the club for now, hopefully she will feel strong enough to rejoin us at a later date.  OK I am off my soapbox.
Bocce tournament is September 16th at Reid Park near the swimming pool.  Even if you are not participating you could come and support your club members..

Special Olympic bowling practice starts September 9th 12 noon at Tucson Bowl. There will be no practice on 16th (Bocce tournament) and 22nd (they have a big tournament so no lanes)

Now for my usual finish. We still need school supplies and we are collecting any toiletries you feel the people in Houston could use. Have you paid your dues?  Do you still bring in cans and pennies?  Please do so. I am still giving out GEM pins.

